
December Newsletter
We are so excited to share this


special time of year with your


children!  We are ready to ring


in the new year and bring even

more magic to OMDC!  Wishing


you and your family the happiest

of holidays! 

-Ms.Ashli & Ms.Kaleigh 

THE STUDIO WILL BE CLOSED FOR THE HOLIDAY BREAK

DECEMBER 19TH - JANUARY 8TH




CLASSES RESUME JANUARY 9TH 

IMPORTANT DATES
12/1: Tuition Due

12/6: Tuition Late 

12/12-12/15: Holiday PJs Week

12/15: *Recital Fee Balance 
*Late fee appliied to any owed balance 

ON MOVING DANCE COMPANY - 2022 

UPCOMING DATES
1/1: Tuition Due; The office will be closed for the
Holiday break. Any payments can be made through
the parent portal for tuition or you can leave a post
dated check before the break. Please reach out to
Mrs. Jennifer with any questions!



During Holiday Pajama Week dancers will have a 10-15 minute
party at the end of their class.  Dancers can bring treats to

share and celebrate the holidays together!  Here are some

examples of items that can be brought:  Apple Juice Box,

Capri Sun (older dancers), fruit trays, veggie trays, pizza,

chick-fil-a platter, plates, napkins, cookies, individualluy

wrapped take home treats.  Please reach out to the studio for

any allergy questions! 

Dancers can wear Holiday Pjs

to class!  Please no footed pjs

as dancers will still need to

wear appropriate shoes or be

barefoot for Acro. 

Don't forget to check out our elves

Cole and Ginger!  They are always


flying around the studio! 

Holiday Pajama Week
12/12 - 12/15



Holiday Market 
Come and support our OMDC Company members by shopping

small this Holiday Season.  December 10th & 17th 9am-2pm at

On Moving Dance Company. 


